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Comments: E(go)-Bikes should not be permitted in wilderness areas, just as other mechanized or motor driven
Accesories or tools are not allowed.

This idea is a travesty, there is a reason for the exclusion of motorized equipment and that is the peacefulness of
true wilderness.

Permitting Ego- bikes will only embolden other mechanized users to attempt to change the restrictions in the
future.

This is being driven by the sellers of E-Bikes and users who are unable to accept their inability to ride a normal
bike.



